
Public Holiday Update for Volunteers 

Dear Volunteers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you about the upcoming 

public holiday and its impact on our scheduled activities. 

Date of Public Holiday: [Insert Date] 

On this day, we will not be holding any volunteer activities. We encourage you to take this time 

to relax and enjoy with your friends and family. 

Our regular schedule will resume on [Insert Date]. We appreciate your dedication and hard 

work, and we look forward to seeing you then! 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards, 

[Your Organization Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


